
 

INFORMATION 

Electricity Code Consultative Committee (ECCC) and 
Gas Marketing Code Consultative Committee (GMCCC) 

APPROVAL OF REVISED TERMS OF REFERENCE 

 
The Economic Regulation Authority has approved revised terms of reference for the 
Electricity Code Consultative Committee (ECCC) and the Gas Marketing Code Consultative 
Committee (GMCCC). 

A copy of the ECCC’s and the GMCCC’s terms of reference is available on the Authority's 
website. 

 

For further information contact:  

General Enquiries 

David Leith 
A/Assistant Director Customer Protection 
Ph: 08 6557 7900 
Fax: 08 6557 7999 

Media Enquiries 

Richard Taylor 
Riley Mathewson Public Relations 
Ph: 08 9381 2144 
Fax: 08 9381 3877 

 
 
 
 
LYNDON ROWE 
CHAIRMAN 
13 February 2013 
 

 

 

http://www.erawa.com.au/cproot/11161/2/20130213%20-%20D102638%5Bv2%5D%20-%20Electricity%20Code%20Consultative%20Committee%20(ECCC)%20and%20Gas%20Marketing%20Code%20Consultative%20Committee%20(GMCCC)%20-%20Terms%20of%20Reference.pdf

